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NCW and NTPC sign an MoU on gender sensitization of staff of NTPC
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On 21.07.2014 National Commission for Women (NCW) signed a
Memorandum of Understanding (MoU) with National Thermal Power
Corporation Ltd. (NTPC) at NCW, New Delhi on “Sensitising the staff of NTPC
on gender issues”. Shri A.C. Chaturvedi, Executive Director (PMI) signed the
MoU on behalf of NTPC, Ltd while Smt. Sunita H. Khurana, Joint Secretary,
NCW signed it on behalf of the Commission. According to the MoU, NCW and
NTPC will work together for holding workshops to sensitize the staff of NTPC
on gender related issues and .appropriate behaviour at workplace, specially
in view of the Sexual Harassment of Women at Workplace. The Commission
will provide technical assistance such as resource persons and contents for

development of resource material for holding these workshops.

Dr. Charu Walikhanna , Ms. Nirmala Samat Prabhavalkar, Ms Shamina Shafiq
members , the Member Secretary and other officials of the Commission were

present on the occasion.
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